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Sir/Madam,

I am horrified to read that the above DA has been approved for 351 Barrenjoey Rd,
Newport!!!!!!!!!!!!

It in no way fits with our community wishes that Robertson Road remain mainly for
limited car access & foot traffic as the garage entrance for 351 Barrenjoey will be placed
on Robertson Rd. This is an obvious disaster!!!!!!!!

Clearly, you do not have any guilt about approving this DA and what other future
developments will follow this precedence!?!?!?!? 

I am ashamed to see what you foresee as the future of Newport!!! We are NOT Dee
Why!!!

Do NOT allow this to be approved!!!!! It MUST be sent back to redesign.

Stand up & be the leaders that you should be & turn this down.

Save our community!!!!!

Make the right decision!!!!!

Signed by,
Claudia Berry 

Sent from my Galaxy
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